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Circular 096 

 

18 January 2021 

 

Dear Residents 

 

Covid19 - Residents in Isolation/ Residents Recovery 
 
We would like to inform you that Mrs. Elizabeth Seretlo (Acacia 207) have returned home 
after being discharged from Hospital yesterday.  Mrs. Seretlo will be in isolation for a 
further 3 days as per Doctors instructions.  We are delighted that she has returned home 
and wish her a speedy recovery further. 

Despite the stark reality that this virus is now closer to home than ever, we currently only 
have Mrs. Seretlo and the Mackie’s who have tested positive and are still in isolation.   

All other residents are out of their isolation period.  This good news does however not 
mean that we should let our guard down.  This virus does not discriminate and most of the 
positive residents we have had in the Village were unaware of how they contracted the 
virus as they were adhering to wearing masks, sanitizing and distancing.  We have seen a 
lot of infections from close family members.  

We would again like to reiterate to all residents to please alert the Village Manager as 
soon as you experience any COVID-19 symptoms, such as a sore throat; a fever or 
increased temperature; a dry cough; body aches; or shortness of breath; loss of taste 
and/or smell. If you suspect that you have coronavirus symptoms, please call the Frail 
Care or reception for assistance. 

In Total we have now had 10 positive cases in the Village and in addition we have had 12 
houses go into preventative isolation due to tracing or not feeling well since the start of this 
pandemic.  Sadly, we have had one resident that has passed away from this virus in the 
Village. 

I would like to urge you to please remain vigilant and treat everyone as a potential positive 
person.  Keep your distance, keep your mask on and wash and sanitise your hands. 

Let’s keep each other safe! 
 
Regards 
 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 


